Submission Ref: S3-164

From: lara Pitkin

Sent: Tuesday 3 January 2023 20:59
To: Development Plan
Subject: Site R15 - Gort Road

To whomever it may concern

I would like it to be noted that | object to the proposed removal of our private lane way - Hazel lane. | am not
against the building of houses in the adjacent field but | do not wish to have the laneway removed. | have owned
my house for over 20 years. The trees offer my house privacy, and noise reduction. | have 5 children who are safe
to move around the laneway without the threat of too much traffic as are my pet cats and grandchildren.

I hope you note that this is one email with 7 objectors to it from the family of

Sent from my iPhone





